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Against Topic

Comment

Hello, I am against the proposed bill! I am 56 years old and have lived in Charles County all my life. I currently live in
La Plata and I have been hunting since I was 11 years old. I must drive past the courthouse as I hunt in the western
part of the County. I would technically have to drive out of my way to Bel Alton to avoid the guidelines of the
proposed Bill. I now have my CCW and I'm a law-abiding citizen! The proposed bill would only hurt all Law-abiding
citizens and give criminals all the tools they need inflict harm. This is a bad proposed bill and not well thought out! I
appreciate your time and hope you do the right thing in rejecting this, Bill. As the county continues down a very bad
path, we have the right to protect ourselves.
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